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SINGAPORE, 7th March 2018: 

 The highly celebrated Easter weekend is speedily hopping this 
way and Royal Albatross has created some egg-cellent ways 
to keep the little bunnies amused over the long Easter 
weekend.

For the month of March, Royal Albatross is introducing a 
delightfully curated lunch with a plethora of indulgent barbe-
cue dishes and delectably grilled meats to keep bellies and 
hearts filled. Spot the Royal Albatross bunny mascot over the 
Easter weekend and little ones below the age of ten dine for
free!* Hint: Royal Albatross’ bunny Mascot will be sauntering 
around SEA Aquarium at Resorts World Sentosa. Seats should 
be reserved early in the Restaurant and Bar to avoid 
disappointment!

Besides a gastronomic eggs-perience, more Easter fun is afoot 
onboard the Royal Albatross. This is the perfect venue to 
lounge on this luxurious tall ship, on the upper decks, against 
the gorgeous backdrop of the sea as one enjoys a truly Happy 
Hour between 3 – 6pm. Scamper onto the Royal Albatross 
Facebook Page (facebook.com/royalalbatross.sg) or 
Instagram account (@royalalbatross) to cleverly spot all the 
Easter bunnies in their favorite hiding places to win a delicious 
main course and 10% off the total bill as part of the Easter 
celebrations! Winners will be announced on 23rd of March 
2018.

Lastly for the most egg-stravagant Easter activity worth 
hopping over to – the Royal Albatross Easter Sunset Sail. Wheth-
er it is observing the festival or simply celebrating the 
much-needed break, a plan is to be hatched to take family or 
loved ones out sailing on the waters under a starlit sky. Glasses
filled with champagne while reveling in the epicurean delights 
are sure to resurrect good spirits. Enjoy the air-conditioned 
Grand Salon in all its grandeur; or pose on the Flying Seat for 
that stunning photo ( #royalalbatross). Be regaled by a live 
acoustic three-piece band as young ones, lovers and
families are kept well-entertained throughout, sailing under the 
stars.

Tickets are available for the Easter Sunset Sail now for that 
exceptional sail with someone special!

Please visit https://www.tallship.com.sg/events/easter-special/ 
for more details.

*T&C Applies

ABOUT ROYAL ALBATROSS

Tall Ship Adventures Pte Ltd is a Singapore based company 
dedicated to delivering world class experiences onboard its 
luxury Tall ship Royal Albatross. The Royal Albatross is fast 
emerging as a premium and a unique venue for organising 
Corporate or Private events. Through its Sunset Sail dinner 
cruises and opening up the ship as a Restaurant and a Bar, 
Royal Albatross is also bringing a new lifestyle destination to 
Singapore which has been lacking for a long time. Royal 
Albatross can be seen berthed adjacent to Sea Aquarium 
at Resorts World Sentosa.
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HOP ON BOARD FOR SAILING EGGSTRAVAGANZA! EASTER SPECIAL


